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Cannabis Remains Prohibited
On-Campus and at University-
Sponsored Activities

Effective July 1, 2023, Maryland state
law permitted the personal possession
and use of cannabis under certain
circumstances for persons over 21 years
of age.

However, as required by federal law,
UMD's policy on cannabis will not
change. Notably, the possession and
use of cannabis in all forms remains
prohibited on all UMD premises and at
University-sponsored activities.

For more information, read the
complete UMD cannabis policy and

FAQ.

Time to Waive Health Insurance is Running Out



https://studentconduct.umd.edu/cannabis-law-change-and-umd
https://www.linkedin.com/groups/7003424/
https://www.facebook.com/SmithPTMBAA/
https://www.instagram.com/rhsmithptmbaa/

YOUR LAST DAY
TO OPT-OUT
OF UMD PROVIDED

HEALTH INSURANCE IS

SEPT 30T

All Smith Part-time and online MBA students who do not opt-out by September
30, 2023 will be billed $2334.00 and enrolled in the University healthcare plan.

Helpful tip: You will need to upload a picture of your proof of insurance, so
make sure to take a picture of your insurance card, or download a copy from
your provider's website.

Click Here to Waive or Enroll in
Coverage

Smith Social

Meet us at happy hour |
TONIGHT!

Join the Smith Community for one
more evening of drinks and great
company. Incoming students and
current students from online

and all campuses

programs are encouraged to
attend!

Baltimore: Thursday, July 27,

6-8pm
Baltimore RSVP

Professional Development

How we can help you grow? Take a quick survey and tell us!
We want to hear about what types of professional opportunities are you interested


https://umd.myahpcare.com/waiver
https://networth.rhsmith.umd.edu/events/2023-07-27-220000-2023-07-28-000000-baltimore-smith-social

in learning more about during your time as a flex student at the Smith school.

Are you a tech project manager? Non-profit director? Consultant? Or, a Six
Sigma Black Belt? Fill-out the survey and let us know if you are interested in
sharing your knowledge with your fellow classmates.

Professional Development Survey

Volunteers Needed Aug 19 & 20

Volunteer shifts are available to assist
incoming students during opening
residency. Volunteers will help new
~« .  students navigate Van Munching Hall, and
support MPO throughout the day.
Meals, coffee and snacks will be
provided.
If you are interested, please email
smith-club-ptmbaa@umd.edu
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Happening Soon!

Opening Residency: If you missed opening residency in the spring make sure
to register for the upcoming August session.

Campus Night: Represent your campus at campus night! We are seeking
volunteers to be a part of panel discussions focused around balancing school
with professional and personal life. Email your campus VP for more info.

Important Dates

August 19 & 20 - Opening Residency

August 21-23 - Campus Night

August 28 - Start of Fall semester

August 29 - Last day for 100% refund for Fall semester

Check here for Non-Standard Dates and Deadlines

Social Media

Connect with us and get the latest PTMBAA news onLinkedIn, Facebook, and
Instagram. Tag us in your event photos and don't forget hashtags.
#SmithPTMBAA #SmithMBA
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd40vVfaVjVH6jK9Mmq1cYIgozFMtFIwUV-Wdz7p5lXptjHyA/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:smith-club-ptmbaa@umd.edu
https://registrar.umd.edu/current/registration/non-standard.htm
https://www.linkedin.com/groups/7003424/
https://www.facebook.com/SmithPTMBAA/
https://www.instagram.com/rhsmithptmbaa/
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